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September 12, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

We are happy to announce that we will begin rehearsing with the Luther Lee Emerson School 
chorus. All students are welcome to join us as we start preparing for the December winter 
concert. 

The 3 ​rd ​grade will meet for rehearsal every Tuesday during recess, and the 4​th ​grade will meet 
every Friday during recess. 

While the chorus is an extra-curricular activity, we encourage all students to participate even 
though it is not required. It is important that the students fulfill their responsibility when they 
commit to the program. 

If your child would like to participate in the chorus this year, please RSVP with your permission 
to my email: ​mach@nvnet.org​ and include your child’s name, your name and his/ her classroom 
teacher in your email response. 

Thank you, 

Ossi Mach 
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